
HUNGER PROJECT 

Mother Teresa said, “If you can’t feed a hundred people then feed just one.”  This was the thought that 

every student of class XI-C had in their heads on 17th of September’18, when we were doing our hunger 

project.  

We all assembled at the school on 8:00 am and went straight to the kitchen. Our dish for the day was 

Sambhar and Rice. 

  

 

With Chandaran Sir’s help and guidance, we prepared mouth watering Sambhar Chawal. We got the 

sense of working in kitchen and preparing the food in the provided time frame. 

By 10 O’clock we loaded the food into the bus. 14 students of our class were accompanied by 

Shambhavi Ma’am, Gaba Sir and Durga Bhaiya and we headed towards Nizamuddin Basti. We reached 

there and insisted the people to be patient and assured them that everyone will get the food. Everyone 

was filled with joy on receiving the food. After that, we also donated clothes to them. They were more 

eager to take the clothes as compared to the food. 



 

We also went to a Rain Basera at Safdarjung and distributed food. People brought their utensils to take 

more food. We were overwhelmed to see little children getting happy on receiving food. We saw 

poverty and hunger from very close and realized the importance of what we have. We all thanked god 

for giving us this life and prayed that the life of the needy also gets better. 
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